RS BOARD MEETING MINUTES
(continued)
October 21, 2005

Nilla T. Sloop called the meeting to order at 8:15 AM

A recommendation was made from the Education Committee to approve the continuing
education requests with the changes as noted. The recommendation passed.

Malcolm Blalock presented a request from Herman Koren, Professor Emeritus, Indiana
State University, for the Board to post a link to market reference materials at his specified
website. A motion was made by Dr. Burt Ogle to deny the request for the posted link.
Layton Long made a second to the motion. Motion carried. It was recommended that
Janice Jones send a letter to Herman Koren as to the Board’s action.

Malcolm Blalock presented an application packet from Joe Waters of Albemarle District.
Mr. Waters does not have a Baccalaureate Degree required to become a Registered
Intern. His request was denied. A letter will be sent to him reflecting this decision.

It was recommended by Malcolm Blalock that in the future the exam be scheduled for
8:30 AM instead of 8:00 AM to allow time for travel and setting up the exam room. The
Board was in agreement to make this change for the next exam to be given in 2006.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:28 AM

Respectfully Submitted,

Ann Gilstrap, R.S.
Secretary-Treasurer



